
TROOP 243
August 15, 2005
Boy Scouts of America

Chartered by St. Barnabas Catholic Church

3044 Hikes Lane           Louisville, Ky  40220

Dear parents and friends of Troop 243, 

1. YOU ARE INVITED! – Troop 243 36th Anniversary Celebration and Court of Honor – Saturday, August 27th at DePres Park.  Bring a LARGE covered dish to share, lawn chairs, and drinks.  The Troop will provide hamburgers, hot dogs, buns and “Bug Juice”.  RSVP to Lindsey Bilyeu, 499-2703, email: LCBilyeu@hotmail.com letting her know what covered dish(es) you plan to bring.

DIRECTIONS:  Depres Park, south on Taylorsville Road, from Hikes Point.  Left on Lowe Rd.  Depres Park entrance is the second right.
Tentative Schedule:

4:30    Games and activities (Bring your own Basketballs, Volleyball, Tennis Rackets / Balls, Frisbee, etc)

5:00    Parents Meeting 

6:15    Blessing and meal

7:15    Fellowship 

7:45    Court of Honor

9:00    Flag Retirement (in a grill above ground) followed by dismissal
2. We need your HELP! - We need volunteers to help prepare the troop bus for a new coat of paint.  WHEN?  Saturday September 10 and Sunday September 11.  Please commit to helping for 4 hours (8-12, or 12:30-4:30 Saturday, or 12:30-4:30 Sunday).  WHERE?  Byerly Ford, 4041 Dixie Highway (just North of the Watterson Expressway) WHY?  Byerly Ford has volunteered to paint the exterior of our bus.  All we need to do is prep it.  This will involve roughing up the old coat of paint and masking off areas that do not need to be painted.  Please bring a stepladder or a palm or orbital sander, if you have one.  Dust masks and sandpaper will be provided.  If you can work all day Saturday, lunch will be provided as well.  After Byerly Ford paints the bus using a basic color scheme, Ian Schuler, an eagle scout with our troop will decorate the bus with the Troop 243 eagle logo and other attractive graphics.

Please Note:  This is a troop campout weekend, so we need parents of scouts who are not going camping, to help with this project.   THANKS!
3. TROOP CAMPOUT - August 19-21, Flaget Trail - The troop will attend the 59th annual campout, sponsored by the Catholic Committee on Scouting.  This year's event will be held in Ferdinand, Indiana, at the Sisters of St. Benedict Monastery.  Register to attend at the August 17th Troop Meeting.

4. Troop Meetings – Wednesdays.  All of the troop meetings this month will be held at St. Barnabas.

Aug 17, 7 PM  – Meeting at St. Barnabas

Aug 24, 7 PM  – No Troop Meeting
Aug 31, 7PM – Meeting at St. Barnabas

Sept 7, 7PM – Open House – Please bring a friend!
5. Scout Statements – Enclosed with this mailing is the latest copy of your son’s Scout Account.  If you have any questions, please contact Kevin Dougherty phone:  243-8406, email:  KevinLDougherty@hotmail.com.

6. St. Barnabas Picnic – St. Barnabas’ picnic committee wanted me to pass along a big “THANK YOU” to our troop.  We supplied a great majority of the manpower for set-up and clean up.  They really appreciated everything

Yours in Scouting,

Jennifer Wahle, Troop Committee Secretary

The mission of Boy Scout Troop 243 is to prepare young men to make ethical choices based on the values in the Scout Oath and Law and to develop skilled leaders who encourage others to do the same.


